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Newborn Screening Bulletin 2023-6 

Holiday weekend hours: 
 

With a long weekend ahead, we would like to remind you of the importance of timely shipping of newborn 

screening samples. Purolator is closed Saturday, July 1st through Monday, July 3rd, inclusive. Please ensure that 

all samples that are ready to ship are sent on Friday, June 30th and Tuesday, July 4th. 

 
Transfusions and Dried Blood Spot Sample Collection: 
 

Packed red blood cell transfusions can affect newborn screening results. We have created a new educational 
video, now found on our website under Submitter Resources, to assist you and your team in collecting 
satisfactory newborn screening samples for infants requiring transfusions.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions. 
 
 
Have a great holiday weekend! 
 

  

 

 

 

 

June 27, 2023 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BAkQ7icM8pM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BAkQ7icM8pM
https://www.newbornscreening.on.ca/en/page/resources

